
Do	you	have	a	bird	feeder?	

Golden	Gate	Audubon's		
Christmas	Bird	Count	wants	YOU!		

 
Take	part	in	our	78th	annual	Oakland-area	Christmas	Bird	Count	on	Sunday	
December	16,	2018.	Spend	as	little	as	a	half	hour	watching	and	recording	the	

birds	that	visit	your	feeder.	

You	can	do	it	from	the	comfort	of	your	house!	Your	observations	will	help	
scientists	understand	trends	in	bird	populations,	

allowing	us	to	better	protect	these	beautiful	creatures.	

The	December	16th	count	is	free	and	open	to	people	living	in	parts	of	Oakland,	
Berkeley,	Albany,	Alameda,	Orinda,	Moraga,	and	Lafayette.	Other	areas	have	
counts	on	other	days.	For	information	and	a	tally	sheet,	contact	Bob	Lewis	at	
RLewis0727@aol.com	or	the	Audubon	office	at	(510)	843-2222.	Let	us	know	

your	address	so	we	can	confirm	if	you	live	within	our	count	circle.	

More	information	at	goldengateaudubon.org/cbc	
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